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12 July 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you know, Year 6 will be leaving us shortly, so we have arranged a celebratory meal at 
Maranto’s restaurant on Lark Lane.  The meal will be on Tuesday 17th July 2018 at 12:00pm. This 
then means that children will not need to bring a lunch with them on this day.  
 
Soft drinks and water will be available for the children but if they wish to purchase a fizzy drink 
then they will need to bring money to accommodate this.  Children should bring no more than £5.   
 
We will be back in time for the Year 6 brass club to perform in the music assembly.  
Attached is the children’s menu. Please go through this with your child and return the slip with any 
dietary requirements and the chosen meal.  
The slip must be returned to school by Monday 16th July 2018 in order for us to contact the 
restaurant with advance orders.  
 
Any questions please see Miss Melia  
 
Child’s name .......................................................................... Class Y6 
 
Parent’s signature ................................................................... Date ............................ 
 
My child cannot eat: ________________________________________________________ 
because of health reasons/ religious reasons (Please delete as appropriate). 
 
My child’s order: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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